
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 23, 2015 
 

Item 30, Report No. 26, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 23, 2015. 
 
 
 
30 CANADA POST COMMUNITY MAILBOXES 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Shefman, dated June 16, 2015: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Councillor Alan Shefman. 

Whereas, Canada Post will, at some future date, be installing community mailboxes in areas of 
the City which currently receive home delivery, and  

Whereas, there are a variety of concerns and issues that arise as a result of this impending 
action including site location, resident reaction, planning and costs; 

 
It Is therefore recommended: 
 
That Council direct staff to provide a report no later than December 2015 on The City of 
Vaughan’s partnership approach with Canada Post to install community mailboxes within the 
City’s right of way, and 
 
If it is determined that Canada Post is planning to initiate installation of these community 
mailboxes earlier than 2016, that the report be provided no later than October 2015, and 

 
That the report should consider, but not be limited to, municipal engagement in site selection, 
community consultation and consideration of an appropriate fee that reflects resources and costs 
incurred by the City of Vaughan to install community mailboxes within established communities 

 
 



 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Meeting/Date: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE -  JUNE 16, 2015   

Title:  CANADA POST COMMUNITY MAILBOXES  

                                                 

Submitted by: Councillor Alan Shefman 

 

Whereas, Canada Post will, at some future date, be installing community mailboxes in areas of the City 
which currently receive home delivery, and  

Whereas, there are a variety of concerns and issues that arise as a result of this impending action 
including site location, resident reaction, planning and costs; 

  
It Is therefore recommended: 

That Council direct staff to provide a report no later than December 2015 on The City of 
Vaughan’s partnership approach with Canada Post to install community mailboxes within the 
City’s right of way, and 

If it is determined that Canada Post is planning to initiate installation of these community 
mailboxes earlier than 2016, that the report be provided no later than October 2015, and 

 
That the report should consider, but not be limited to, municipal engagement in site selection, 
community consultation and consideration of an appropriate fee that reflects resources and costs 
incurred by the City of Vaughan to install community mailboxes within established communities. 
 

 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Alan Shefman 
 
 
Attachments 

 
none 
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